

December 19, 2006

Mr. Joseph Turner 2719 State St. Saginaw, MI 48602

Dear Joe:

I would like to commend you for taking the time to write the "Michigan Property Tax Proration" article that appeared in the December 2006 issue of <u>The Michigan Assessor</u>, most informative. Over my career the question of proration of property taxes have been forwarded to me for response from various sources I wish I had your article then. You wrote a very succinct article with good use of examples. I'm forwarding your article to my staff for future use.

Happy Holidays.

ynn R. Harvey

Professor Emeritus

Extension State and Local Government Programs

87 Ag Hall

5

COLLEGE OF

AGRICULTURE AND NATURAL RESOURCES

Department of Agricultural Economics

Michigan State University Agriculture Hall East Lansing, Michigan 48824-1039

Fax: 517/432-1800 www.aec.msu.edu/agecon